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MEDIA ADVISORY   

 

DWS partners with Lixil Africa/Cobra to provide technical training to 
Majaneng Water and Sanitation Community Forum    

 
01 April 2019 

The Lixil Africa previously known as Cobra in partnership with the Department of Water and 
Sanitation, Gauteng Region, will provide a one-day basic technical training to members of the 
Majaneng Water and Sanitation Community Forum.  

Throughout the country the Department is establishing forums to champion water and 
sanitation issues in communities.  

The training will impart skills on leakage detection, fixing burst pipes and water saving. Upon 
the completing the training, the trainees will be issued with certificates of attendance.  

The Lixil/Cobra is a manufacturer of taps and plumbing fittings for the local market and a 
leader in water technology.  

The media is invited as follows:  

Date : Tuesday, 02 April 2019 

Venue :  Majaneng Traditional Council, Hammanskraal  

Time : 10:00 

For media confirmations, please contact Mr Hosia Sithole on 082 723 2442/ 
SitholeH2@dws.gov.za  

 

END 

 
Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation  

 
For more information contact Sputnik Ratau, Director Media Liaison on 082 874 2942  

 
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 
www.dwa.gov.za  
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